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Dear Future 5th Grader, 

 

Congratulations—you’ve finished 4th grade and are getting ready for 5th grade! That’s a big 
step, and we’re so proud of how far you’ve come. 

 

To stay sharp and ready for the new school year, it’s a great idea to keep practicing what 
you’ve learned—things like reading, math, and writing. This summer, you’ll have a packet 
with fun activities and challenges to help keep your mind active. 

 

Try to work on a little bit each day. If something feels tough, don’t worry—just ask a family 
member or someone at home to help out. 

 

When school starts again in August, bring your packet with you. Your teacher will be excited 
to see all the effort you’ve put in and how ready you are to take on 5th grade. 

 

Learning is a journey, and every step you take helps you grow more confident and capable. 
Keep going, have fun, and enjoy your summer break! 

 

We can’t wait to see the awesome 5th grader you’ll become! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 


